
 
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: New Mexico has a very broad public records law. Most written communications 
to or from state employees are public records. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to 
public disclosure. This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipients. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the 
New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act.  
 


